
 

 

18 June 2025   

The Resident 

DRUMMOYNE NSW 2047 

Utz Reserve Upgrade – Commencement Notification 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to improving public open space and 
infrastructure, Council is pleased to advise that work will soon commence on the Utz 
Reserve Upgrade in Wrights Road, Drummoyne. 
 
The project includes: 
 

• Reconstruction of a sandstone retaining wall 

• Improved access to the park and seating, and 

• Improved amenity with landscaping and tree planting. 
 
Please find attached a plan of works for your information.  
 
Construction is expected to commence June 2025, with completion anticipated by 
end of August 2025, weather permitting. Construction hours will generally be 
Monday–Friday, 7am–5pm. At times, works may be required to be undertaken on 
Saturday from 8am–12pm. 
 
During the construction period, the reserve will be fenced off and inaccessible to the 
public. Signage and safety measures will be in place, and every effort will be made 
to minimise disruption to nearby residents and park users. There will be a work zone 
dedicated to the contractor, directly opposite the reserve. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to improve this 
valuable community space. 
 
Should you require further information, please contact Council’s Project Manager, 
Michael Isaac, on 9911 6425 or email michael.isaac@canadabay.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 
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